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Memo-to-File: Yale – New Haven Hospital 
 
From:  Jonathan Pfingsten 
  Senior Health Physicist 
  Medical and Licensing Assistance Branch 

Division of Radiological Safety and Security 
 

Date:  July 06, 2022 
 
License: 06-00819-05 
 
Docket: 030-36413 
 
SUBJECT:  Request for early inspection of licensee 
 
NRC License Number 06-00819-05, Yale-New Haven Hospital, authorizes the possession and 
use of byproduct material in a self-shielded irradiator device for irradiation of materials.  The 
licensee was last inspected October 21, 2019. The primary program code for the licensee is a 
priority 5; accordingly, the next inspection’s due date was initially set at October 21, 2024. 
 
NRC Region I’s Medical and Licensing Assistance (MLA) branch will be conducting an 
inspection of Yale-New Haven Hospital’s medical broad scope license (NRC License No. 06-
00819-03) the week of July 11, 2022. In accordance with IMC 2800, Materials Inspection 
Program, inspection intervals may be reduced to achieve efficiencies in the use of inspection 
resources and to reduce regulatory impact on the licensee.  Per IMC 2800, if a licensee holds 
several licenses with different program codes that are assigned different inspection priorities, a 
single inspection may be scheduled whenever practicable to more efficiently use agency 
resources. As such, the inspection of the self-shielded irradiator and medical broad scope 
licenses will be conducted concurrently. 
 
 
 

____________________________  _________________________________ 
Jonathan Pfingsten, Senior Health Physicist Christopher Cahill, Chief 
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